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Date: January 6, 2021

To: Commissioners Court

From: Jon Kleinheksel A_L(

Re: County Road 281 and County Road 206 Abandonments

As part of the construction of Trinity Falls Subdivision, McKinney Municipal Utility
District No. 1 (the owner and developer) is planning to remove portions of County Roads
281 and 206 as shown on the attached map. The roads will be replaced with concrete
curb and gutter streets and will be renamed Trinity Falls Parkway. Upon completion of
the road construction the District will take over maintenance of the new roadway. This
upgrade is scheduled to be completed by January of 2022.

No residents will be adversely effected as access will be maintained during the
construction and they will all have access along the newly constructed Trinity Falls
Parkway.

Public Works will monitor the abandonment for safety and compliance with standards.
Public Works recommends this abandonment.

Please feel free to ask any questions and I will respond accordingly.

Thank you.



